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 Friday 15th September 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

Please find below information about the exciting  ‘10 before 10’ Year 5 Reading Challenge. 
 

Depending on their age, the children will continue to be challenged to read a certain number of carefully chosen 
books by the end of the school year. 
 

The books have been carefully selected to encourage reading for pleasure and to also support children in their 
classroom learning. The challenge includes a range of engaging, high-quality texts, some of which have been chosen 
because they have important links to the curriculum topics the children will be studying during their time at 
Courtwood.  
 

Taking the time to read and discuss these texts at home will help provide the children with the important prior 
knowledge and understanding they need to kickstart their learning when they start the topics the following year. For 
example, reading ‘The Little Pebble’ in Year 2 will give them an invaluable foundation of knowledge to build upon 
when they start the science topic ‘Rocks and Soils’ in Year 3.  
 

Once your child has completed all of their year group books they will receive a certificate in assembly and the class 
with the most books read at the end of the year will win a special, whole class award. Children will continue to have 
a tracking sheet in the back of their reading journals for you to sign once each book has been read. The children will 
then be asked some simple comprehension questions by their class teacher to check their understanding. 
 

We understand that the books will not always be read independently and actively encourage the books to be shared 
and enjoyed at home, together with parents/carers.  
 

We have copies of all of the chosen texts in school but we would still love some more. We have set up an Amazon 
wish list and would be incredibly grateful if any parents/carers could help us build up our book collection by 
purchasing any of the texts online for us. The more books we have, the more children we can help to complete the 
challenge and support their learning.  
 

Your child’s reading challenge books for Year Five are:  
 

The  Dragon's Hoard: Stories from the Viking Sagas - Lari Don & Cate James 
The Adventures of the New Cut Gang- Philip Pullman 
What's So Special About Shakespeare? - Michael Rosen 
What Mr Darwin Saw - Mick Manning  
The Nowhere Emporium – Ross Mackenzie 
Ella on the Outside – Cath Howe 
Beetle Boy - M.G. Leonard 
King Kong - Anthony’s Browne 
The Accidental Prime Minister - Tom McLaughlin 
Cloud Busting -  Malorie Blackman 
 

Please feel free to come and see me should you have any questions.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Ms S Frampton 
Literacy Co-Ordinator 
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